Inc. Village of Woodsburgh

JACOB HARMAN, DEPUTY MAYOR CARL CAYNE, TRUSTEE ALAN HIRMES, TRUSTEE DAVID PERL, TRUSTEE



MICHELLE BLANDINO, VILLAGE CLERK BRIAN S. STOLAR, VILLAGE ATTORNEY JUDAH LIBIN, TREASURER

30 PIERMONT AVENUE • HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557 TELEPHONE (516) 295-1400 • FACSIMILE (516) 295-1406

LEE A. ISRAEL, MAYOR

April 15, 2021

Dear Neighbors:

The next meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Monday, April 19, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. via zoom for those who would like to participate. Please call Village Hall or email at wdsvillagehall@optimum.net to obtain the zoom information or you may also find the information for zoom on the agenda that will be posted on our website at www.woodsburghny.com

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome out new Building Inspector Dennis Fromigia. If you are new to the Village, please feel free to contact this office with any questions or concerns. Every resident is encouraged to call the office at any time for assistance or information. We are here to help and guide you thru any issue that may concern permitting or village approval. As such, if you are contemplating home improvements this spring, please make sure to call us in order to determine if a building permit might be required. The Building Department is here to assist in any way possible and welcome your inquiry (large or small) as to guide you in the most appropriate manner. The office staff and building inspector Dennis Fromigia is a wealth of knowledge and their experience is at your disposal.

With spring upon us, gardeners are once again active in beautifying properties in the neighborhood. Please remember that work cannot be performed nor equipment operated prior to 8:00 a.m. It is not only a violation of Village ordinance, but unfair to fellow residents living in close proximity. It is truly our intent to maintain the charm and high quality of life associated with the village. Kindly remind your landscapers that they require an annual permit, which can be obtained at the Village Hall. These regulations will be strictly enforced and we sincerely appreciate your assistance and cooperation regarding this matter.

As advised in our recent email blast, there have recently been a few crimes of opportunity in the village. These are people looking for unlocked vehicles to steal either the vehicle or the contents in the vehicle. **Please do not leave your keys or valuables in the car or your car unlocked**. Also be aware not to leave your garage opener in the car, especially unlocked cars as this is even more dangerous by providing entry into your home. Safety is our primary concern and we need your help in protecting the neighborhood by sending a clear message that Woodsburgh is not a destination for these type of crimes

Lee A. Israel Mayor